
 

   AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
From the Principal’s Desk: -      Circular: No: AMIS/SC/1048/108/24-25                       Feb 20, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are at the last phase of our academic year 2024-2025. The management and staff members, appreciate 

the co-operation and continuous support you have accorded us. The following are the important 

announcements. Please note- 

 It will be the last working day of this academic year for Classes IX on Feb 24, 2024 (Monday).  

 The Result Day-PTM for class IX shall be held on Feb 27, 2025 (Thur) evening. 

 The timing for the PTM shall be 05:15pm to 06:30pm and the venue shall be Boys’ Section. 

 The session for Class X (2025 - 2026) shall be commencing on March 05, 2025 (Wednesday). The 

timings shall be shared during the PTM.  

 The schedule and date for the issuance of the books & Uniforms for the next academic year (2025 - 

2026) shall be intimated once ready for issuance.  

 The parents moving on final exit / School transfer are reminded to submit the Withdrawal form at the 

school office on or before March 05, 2025 (Wednesday).  

 All the parents are requested to clear the Annual Fee installment Dues till March 2025 at the earliest for 

the academic year 2024-2025, if any. Those who have already paid are requested to ignore this 

reminder.  
 

Once again thanking you all for your support & cooperation and anticipating the same for the upcoming years 

too.  
 

Sd/- 

Principal 
 

Class IX 


